
 
7/20/91 
 
To: All "C" League Captains and Tennis Pros 
From: Doug Matthews, Coordinator 
Re: C League Meeting 7/30/91 
 
Congratulations to Hidden Hills I for their Championship Season! HHI won over 88% of their 
matches during the regular season, and then advanced through the playoffs by beating Deerwood 
6-1 and Selva Marina 6-1. Not too surprising is the word that HHI will join the "B" League for 
the upcoming season. We wish them the best of luck and we're proud to send such strong 
representation up to the "B". 
 
We will have our first Captain's Meeting of the 91-92 season 6PM, Tuesday, July 30 at San 
Jose Country Club to consider the applications of Deercreek, Jacksonville Country Club, Marsh 
Beach (combined St. Augustine Bh. & Tennis Club and March Creek Country Club) and Oak 
Bridge (in Sawgrass) to the "C" League. Assuming all 4 teams are accepted we would then have 
18 teams participating in the 91-92 season. At this writing the JCA is also considering application 
to the C League. Additionally, we will discuss the possible scenarios of the upcoming season 
schedule, the rules of participation and eligibility for play in the "C" League. 
 
All new captains should be notified (by Tennis Pros if necessary) of this meeting and be in 
attendance. It is important that all teams be represented at this meeting. If any captain's cannot be 
in attendance, please let me know who will be your alternate. 
 
Plan also for a second meeting August 6th, 6PM Tuesday at San Jose, at which we will distribute 
the new season schedule, welcome the new clubs to the League, submit our $30 team dues, team 
rosters, and do a final review of the C League rules. 
 


